October Prez Message

Happy Fall! Well, technically | guess we're not quite there yet but it sure feels like fall outside
today. Time to start thinking about all those winter projects we're going to complete when the
weather is bad. | feel a list coming on.....

This is going to be short and sweet. My daughter got married a week ago Friday and things are
starting to get back to normal. My sister and brother-in-law left on the Sunday afternoon and our
younger son flies back to Edmonton tomorrow. Yesterday we were at the wedding reception for
my husband's niece. Next weekend is Thanksgiving. | love family but I'm about familied out!
The fabulous four (Donna, Senora, Fran and |) had an enjoyable day at the Sit and Sew on
Saturday. Lots of treats and lots of sewing! Hope more of you can join us next time.

Our meeting is coming up Tuesday. We will be welcoming Dianne Duggan who will be talking
about modern quilts. We'll have all the usual things as well so come prepared!

See you Tuesday!



